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Little Hope Creek 
Wastewater Improvement Project

Montford Drive Road Closure 

QUESTIONS: For updates on project progress, please visit the project website at
bit.ly/LittleHopeCreek or by visiting charlottenc.gov/littlehopecreek. Additionally, we are now 
offering text alert notifications (see other side for details). If you have a question, please contact 
project manager Stephen Scott, (980) 219-9488 or Stephen.Scott@charlottenc.gov.

Contractors for Charlotte Water are continuing construction work on Phase 2 of the Little 
Hope Creek Wastewater Improvement Project. Once completed, the project will enhance the 
wastewater system in the community and protect the water quality in the creek. 

A section of Montford Drive between Wentworth Place and Halstead Drive is expected to be 
closed from the end of September through mid-October to install new wastewater pipe.

During this time, motorists should follow all detour signage. Access will be maintained for 
residents that live within the impacted construction. See map for full detour. Charlotte Water 
understands construction can be inconvenient, but this closure is necessary to ensure safety of 
all individuals. 

Please note, schedules are subject to change due to weather and other conditions. 
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